
Courtesy Call by Ambassador Ito on General Birhanu Jula, Chief of General Staff, 

Ethiopian National Defense Force (ENDF)  

 

On 6 May 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on General Birhanu Jula, 

Chief of General Staff, Ethiopian National Defense Force (ENDF). 

At the meeting, they exchanged views on security and defense policy of Ethiopia 

and Japan, including security environment surrounding Ethiopia and Free and Open 

Indo-Pacific (FOIP), as well as Ethiopia’s domestic security situation including 

Tigray region.  General Birhanu expressed his gratitude toward Japan’s assistance 

to the International Peace Support Training Institute, Peace Keeping Center in 

Ethiopia. 

 

 

 

 


